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December 14, 194g.

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular
adJourned sesslon, all members of the Board being present.

The Board discussed road and bridge maftters with County Engineer J. I. Rice
and the Kanwaka Township Board. Confer with Shawnee County.

C. F. Botctman, Superintendent Lone Star Lake, and County Engineer J.I.Rice
appeared before the Board to discuss matters pertdning to the lake.

The Board adjourned to meet Saturday, December 17, 1949.
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December 17, 1949,

The Board of County Commissioners

of Douglas County met in regular
ad journed session, Ray C. Ogden and Charles E. Banning b ing
Commissioners Cancellation Order No. 577 and 578 was allowed by the Board.

Welfare Director Mildred Watson
pertaining to Welfare.

The Board adjourned to meet
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The Board f County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular
ad journed session, Ray C. Ogden and Chas. E. Banning b present
Commissioners Order No. 579 was allowed by the Board.
The Board approved a
Treasurers office, to be "paid
treasurer, Melvin Miller, said
Mildred Watson, Welfare Director, appeared before the Board to discuss

atters pertaini: to Welfare.

The Board adjourned to meet Wednesday, December 21
£ 3

Attest: / _
1 g Qusdar e Board £
/l/ )é o - er usdahl, e ard o
o S e C : County Commissioners County.
eraaru. onﬂty erk.

December 21, 1949,

The Board of Count

and 571
Commissioners Order No. 58D/was allowed by the Board.

he Board discussed Welfare matters with the director, Mildred Watson.

The Board adjourned to

The Board of County Commlssioners of Douglas County met in regular
adjourned session, Ray C. Ogden and Chas. E. Banning belng present
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Dr. J. M. Mott, Health Officer, appeared before the Board to discuss
matters pertaining to health.

The Board discussed welfare matters with the Welfare Director Mildred

Watson.




